
 

Dear Team Prospect, 

 

Enclosed are Regular and Sponsor Team Application Forms for the 2024 Jackson Hole One Fly, information on 

the Team Selection Process and a 2023 One Fly Program Book.  If you wish to apply and be considered for 

selection, please complete the appropriate application and return it to us with your deposit check of $4,562.50 

for a Regular Team (or $7,562.50 for a Sponsor Team) by no later than December 15, 2023. 

 

Total Team Entry Fee is $9,125 for a Regular Team; or $15,125 for a Sponsor Team. 

• Fee for any Alternates is $500 per Alternate. Each team may have up to four Alternates. 

• Each team may include only one professional (or “Pro”) fly fisher (see definition of a Pro on Team 

Selection Process sheet). 

• Spouses and friends are also welcome and guest tickets may be purchased for all social events at the cost of 

$300 per person. Seating is limited, please reserve tickets early. 

 

The Team Selection Process begins in December and you will be notified by January 15, 2024 if your team has 

been selected or if your team is on the Alternate Team List.  After you have received this notification, you are 

considered a committed Selected Team or a committed Alternate Team.  If you wish to withdraw after receiving 

selection notification, you must do so in writing by no later than February 15, 2024 and your deposit will be 

returned to you. 

 

The balance of the team fee ($4,562.50, if a Regular Team, or $7,562.50, if a Sponsor Team, plus $500 for each 

Alternate) is due no later than April 1, 2024.  Any committed Selected Team that fails to pay their balance by 

April 1, 2024 will forfeit their deposit and will be replaced by a committed Alternate Team. 

 

Deposits of committed Alternate Teams that are not selected for the event will be returned as soon as possible 

after the April 1, 2024 balance due deadline. 

 

The 2024 Jackson Hole One Fly Event will include: 

 

1) Registration and cocktail party the evening of September 5th.  Participants receive their Information packet 

which includes, pin, patch, shirt, as well as fishing venues, guides and boat mates. 

2) Banquet Dinner and Auction the evening of September 6th. 

3) Breakfast, Lunch and Guided Fishing during the competition on September 7th and 8th. 

4) Western Barbecue and Award Presentations the evening of September 8th after fishing. 

 

The emphasis of this unique, nationally recognized event is to celebrate fly fishing and raise funds for stream 

conservation, fisheries’ related education, infrastructure and improvement projects.  You will meet, fish and 

become friends with fly fishing enthusiasts from around the world while contributing to the important 

conservation of our fisheries. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the One Fly.  If you need any further information, please call Sue Bashford, 

Executive Director at (307) 690-9271. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Greg Case 

Chairman 

 


